Pike Fold Community School
* EYFS Newsletter *

Friday 4 May

This week we have continued our topic of the world and space. We have been sharing our new CL book;
‘Whatever Next'. The children have enjoyed using their imagination and making up their own endings to
the story.

In Math Nursery have been learning about, and using, positional language. In Reception we have been
learning about halving and sharing fairly.

On Wednesday afternoon we all had a special visitor. Reception and Nursery had a visit from Jack the
velociraptor and Sophie the Tyrannosaurus Rex! The children were very brave and even stroked the
dinosaurs! We learnt lots of facts about dinosaurs.

We are keeping our fingers crossed for sun- if the weather improves, can we please remind parents to
bring sun protection for their children; a sun hat and sun tan lotion.

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary

TOPIC —The World

e We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enguiries to:
eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

e Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614,

o Nursery: to help your child become more independent in preparation for Reception please can we ask that parents
and carers leave their child at the door over the period of this term: After the May half term we will be asking all
Nursery children to come into class independently.

e Please can we remind parents for children not to bring toys or fidget spinners into school as we cannot be
responsible for them.

e On May 18" we will be holding a Kings and Queens day to celebrate the royal wedding. The children can wear
red, white or blue clothes on this day and King and Queen costumes.

e Dentist in EYFS — Tuesday 8" May

e May Bank Holiday we are CLOSED Monday 7" May.

At Home

Ideas to help at home — please practice recognising
numbers and counting objects.

Stars of the week
Oliver M.- Miss Gates
Noah- Mrs. McDonald
Jamie- Mrs. Hardy

Reception homework: halving and visiting the
moon/story map/writing.

Reception spellings.

General Reminders

» Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.
» Please can all clothing be clearly labelled with your child’s name.
> As the weather becomes warmer please provide sun hats and sun tan lotion if required.



mailto:eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCMvglZ6A-scCFYxuFAodGpgExw&url=http://www.star-network.org.uk/index.php/news/comments/finished_those_finals_welcome_to_star_graduates/&psig=AFQjCNFc3KXkv2GomG9IIPHesW7q7Kvwlg&ust=1442439519771587
http://www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk/

